From: Paul Shinn

To: cpud; Friddle, Kathryn M; Yetter, Angela D
Cc:

Subject: Mesta Park HPC Items for December
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 6:47:51 AM
Greetings--

The Mesta Park PRC has the following comments:

HPCA-24-00104, 531 NW 16th Street--We agree with the staff recommendation, while noting
that there is disagreement on the handling of the item to demolish and replace the garage.

HPCA 24-00122 at 9:30 NW 22nd Street--We agree with the staff recommendation.
Thank you and enjoy the holiday season.

Paul Shinn
Chair





